
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Future LAMS Scholars, 
 
We are thrilled to welcome our incoming 6th Grade Scholars and families to Lehigh Acres Middle 
School! We have quite an exciting school year ahead and we can’t wait for you to be a part of it. 
The faculty and staff at Lehigh Acres Middle School is dedicated to making your family’s 
transition from elementary to middle school successful. 
 
We’d like to invite you to our 6th Grade Registration Night on Monday, May 13th at 6:30pm. Please 
take this opportunity to select your classes for next year and learn more about the outstanding 
programs we offer, such as AVID, Cambridge, Gifted and STEAM. 
 
On this exciting night you will learn about our exciting 6th Grade Academy. The 6th Grade 
Academy is designed to ease your student’s transition into middle school. We will also showcase 
our STEAM electives and the transformation LAMS has taken as a STEAM Magnet School.  
 
If your child will be part of our Gifted Program, we have a special presentation for you starting at 
6:00pm.  You will be delighted to hear what sets us apart from other Gifted Programs.  
 
Your family will also have the opportunity to meet our 6th Grade teachers and make important 
decisions that will determine your child’s class schedule. Please bring the 6th Grade Course 
Registration (half sheet) with you. If you are interested in AVID (yellow paper) or Cambridge 
(green paper), please complete the application and bring it with you on May 13th.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and your family and can’t wait for you to be a Lehigh Acres 
Middle School Bruin! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Neketa Watson, Principal 


